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Literacy
We have started learning our new spelling words. Our spelling words are inspired by things we saw and things we learned about at Ardroy and the words are also important to learn for our Sustainability project.
Numeracy
In numeracy, we have been practising to round numbers to the nearest 100, 1000 and some of us have been rounding decimal numbers to whole numbers. We have also been working on our place value, making sure we are all confident with comparing and ordering whole numbers.
Health and Wellbeing
We have been learning about how to pause rather than react in situations when we are upset or stressed. We played games outside which helped us to work the part of our brain which helps us to pause, stop and think. 
Art
This week in art, we have been drawing pictures of insects from zoomed in photographs, including butterflies, dragonflies, bees, wasps, spiders and using our observation skills to sketch these. 
Topic
We have been learning about the life of conservationist John Muir by watching videos, reading a graphic novel about him called Earth Planet Universe, and carrying out research and reading comprehension. With our knowledge about John Muir, we will be working on group projects to help us develop our school garden area and to learn more about protecting the environment so that we can all gain our John Muir Award this year. 
Home Learning
· See ‘Home School Learning Primary 6 and 7’ grid.
· Complete rounding worksheet
· Tell someone at home everything you know about John Muir! 
